
KEY ENHANCEMENTS

Electronic WPI Form: Starting March 1, 2025, the WPI form will ONLY be available
in an updated electronic format. Scan the QR code to access it now!

1.

No More Paper Forms: All submissions must be completed using the electronic
form. The new form is available on a user-friendly website, in an easy-to-use survey
found at this link, or the QR code above:
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/8128980/2024-2025-sjc-wpi-program

2.

Action Required for Recent Exam Participants: Employees and Spouses who had
already participated using the former program steps, prior to the 3/1/25 update, will
need to complete the new electronic form to ensure their participation is recorded.

3.

Additional Health Screenings Approved: We are pleased to announce that
additional health screenings have been approved to qualify for the WPI. A full list of
approved health screenings can be found on the electronic version of the form. 

4.

New Link with QR Code: A new link, as well as a QR code, is now available for easy
access to the updated electronic WPI form. Simply scan the QR code to be directed
to the form.

5.

We believe these enhancements will improve your experience with our organization’s
annual WPI Program and we look forward to your engagement!
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